
From: Chambers - Ross J  

Sent: Tuesday, 29 January 2019 4:05 PM 
To: Abha Devasia 

Cc: Ruchi Bhatt (ruchi.bhatt@aigroup.com.au); AMOD 
Subject: RE: AM2014/203 Graphic Arts, Printing and Publishing Award 2010 - extension request 

 
Good afternoon, 
 
An extension of time has been granted.  
 
Accordingly, Ai Group and the AMWU are to file a submission regarding the specific issues outlined 
in the Report dated 24 December 2018 by 4pm Friday, 8th February 2019. 
 
Regards. 
 
Casey Sutton 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4648 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 
chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

 
The Fair Work Commission acknowledges that our business is conducted on the traditional lands of 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples. We acknowledge their continuing connection to 
country and pay our respects to their Elders, past, present and emerging. 
 
From: Abha Devasia [mailto:abha.devasia@amwu.org.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 29 January 2019 3:26 PM 
To: Chambers - Ross J 

Cc: Ruchi Bhatt (ruchi.bhatt@aigroup.com.au); AMOD 
Subject: AM2014/203 Graphic Arts, Printing and Publishing Award 2010 - extension request 

 
Dear Associate,  
 
We refer to the directions issued by Justice Ross on 24 December 2018 in the above matter. The 
Australian industry Group ( AiGroup) and Australian Manufacturing Worker’s Union ( AMWU) were 
directed to file a submission regarding the outstanding issues between the parties . The Directions 
were varied by consent on 14 January 2019 for submissions to be filed by 4pm this afternoon.  
  
The parties have had ongoing useful discussions and are working through the matter, including some 
additional issues that have been brought to light by those discussions. The AMWU, with the consent 
of the AiGroup,  respectfully requests that the parties be granted an extension of time to file a 
submission as directed until 4pm 8th February 2018.  The time would allow parties to progress the 
discussions before filing submissions.  
  
We thank the commission for its consideration of our request.  
 
 
Abha Devasia  
Research Officer 
Australia Manufacturing Workers' Union 
e. abha.devasia@amwu.org.au 
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